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I have been a resident of Oregon since 2005. I am a registered voter and also a 

Veteran of the United States Marine Corps. As far as I know, there have been no 

credible reports of real problems with our current vote by mail system which is 

convenient and ingenious. I have been able to take my time reading the voter's 

pamphlet and have been able to successfully vote with minimal disruption to my work 

hours. I oppose SB210 and urge the legislature of Oregon to do the same. 


